Georgia transplants help animal shelter

Tracy Berry is from
Douglasville, Ga., and says
next year she will move to
Wedowee. She has helped
shelters in her area before
and wanted to get involved
in helping Randolph County
Animal Shelter,

She has friends who like
to help also. Kim and Denny
Hicks moved to Wedowee a
few months back and helped
get up donations, and they
even made a dog bed out of
PVC pipe and material. They
had several other friends
who helped get supplies to-
gether for RCAS.

They brought food, litter,
cleaning supplies, office sup-
plies, books for the book sale,
and linens. They plan on do-
ing this as often as they can.
Tracy, Kim and Denny are
sweet, and the RCAS staff
can see the passion they have
for the animals there. They
will be going around get-
ting up more donations the
shelter truly needs. There is
no donation too big or small
when it comes to the animals

(From left) Tracy Berry and Kim Hicks dropped off a
large amount of donations for Randolph County
Animal Shelter.

at the shelter.

The shelter staff is appre-
ciative of all the donations
received for the shelter. They
were so excited as it was like
Christmas for them to get a
truck full of supplies. They
know the animals are going

to love their treats and new
bedding,

It’s a great feeling when
our neighbor state of Geor-
gia has people who will pitch
in to help a shelter in Ala-
bama.



